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With reference to FOI 17088 – this stated that the Rogerstone “Practice 
is looking to reconfigure its premises to allow more consultation space 

in the future.” 
 

This FOI reply was issued on 20 March 2017. 
 

Please can you tell me if the premises were reconfigured? 
 

As if so please can you tell me how many consulting rooms were added 
and how many there are now? 

 

The practice wrote to the Health Board in 2017 to ask for the Health Board to 
consider the increase in new housing stock in the immediate area and the impact 

of accommodating the potential increase in patients at their practice.  The 
practice submitted an improvement grant proposal which was prioritised by the 

Health Board, but not progressed due to funding constraints on both the practice 
and the Health Board, therefore the number of consulting rooms remained the 

same.  
 


